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Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
CORE STRATEGY DEVELOPMENT PLAN DOCUMENT FOR WIRRAL – 
ADDITIONAL CONSULTATION ON SETTLEMENT AREA POLICIES 
 
This letter is to inform you of an additional opportunity to comment on the content of 
the emerging Core Strategy Development Plan Document for Wirral. 
 
The Council consulted on the Preferred Options for the Core Strategy between 
November 2010 and January 2011. 
 
At that time, a number of respondents were concerned that they would not be able to 
comment on the content of the Settlement Area Policies that were proposed to be 
included before the final Core Strategy was prepared.  The Council has therefore 
decided to undertake additional consultation on the draft content of the Settlement 
Area Policies before the work for the proposed Core Strategy is finalised for 
consideration by the Council in July 2012.    
 
The consultation documents can be viewed at http://wirral-
consult.limehouse.co.uk/portal and the deadline for comments to be received on-line 
or in writing by letter or e-mail will be 5.00 p.m. on Monday 12 March 2012.   
 
Paper copies will also be made available for public inspection at Council libraries, 
One-Stop Shops and at the public counter of the Technical Services Department at 
Cheshire Lines, Canning Street, Birkenhead CH41 1ND, during normal opening 
hours. Additional electronic and paper copies can also be made available on 
request. 
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The comments submitted will be publicly reported and will be used to inform the 
Proposed Submission Draft Core Strategy which will be published for final comments 
on its soundness later in the year. 
 
If you have any questions about this consultation please contact a member of the 
Forward Planning Team on 0151 691 8206. 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Fraser 
Forward Planning Manager 
 


